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                  26th April 2022 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
SATs BREAKFAST CLUB 
 
As you are aware, SATs week is fast approaching for all Year 6 pupils. Whilst not wanting to cause anxiety and stress 
to our pupils, these tests are important with the results being used especially by your child’s next school. We would 
like our pupils to take the opportunity to show off their English and Maths skills. We know that you will continue to 
provide them with care and support at home in this challenging week. Please will you continue to ensure your child 
arrives in good time at school and if they are really too ill to attend please inform us as soon as possible, so that we 
can endeavour to make alternative arrangements for your child.   
 
The table below outlines when each of the tests will be taking place: 
 

Monday 9th May 2022 English Grammar and Punctuation Test (Paper 1) (45 mins) 
English Grammar and Punctuation Test (Paper 2) (20 mins) 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 English Reading Test (60 mins) 

Wednesday 11th May 2022 Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) (30 mins) 
Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) (40 mins) 

Thursday 12th May 2022 Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) (40 mins) 

 
To help your children be alert before carrying out the tests and enjoy a good healthy start to the day, we are offering 
them the opportunity to join Y6 SATs Breakfast Club. Children will be offered cereals, toast and a drink in a relaxed 
and friendly environment. Children will need to be here at 8.15am and should enter school via the main entrance. 
Breakfast Club will run from Monday 9 May until Thursday 12 May. Please contact the school office if you DO NOT 
want your child to attend. 
 
The school will be funding the SATs Breakfast Club, so there will be no charge to parents/carers. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Jaques                             Mrs Dowding 
Year 6 Teacher                        Acting Assistant Headteacher   
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